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Ref: Inspection Intoxilyzer 8000 Alcohol Testing Program

The Orange City Police Department’s Intoxilyzer inspector recently passed away suddenly due to natural
causes. Our intoxilyer was last serviced last month. | reached out to DelLand Police Department to have
the monthly inspection completed, while we wait for two of our officers to attend the class. DeLand
Police Officer TJ Petrella attempted to complete the inspection, however was unable to complete it
because we don’t have the password. The FDLE password nor his password worked.

Could the password be reset and the February inspection be completed?

Lt,Jason Sampsell

Orange City Police Department
207 N. Holly Ave

Orange City FI 32763



